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General Comments
We would like to express appreciation to Dr. Adams and his administration for their candor and openness during these challenging times. Staff truly feel like we are involved in the university community right now. And as such, we wish to make every effort in cooperation with the faculty and students to help out in the best way we can in addressing the budget concerns.
We are fully supportive of Dr. Adams’ stance on trying to find all other alternatives to no pay raises and to having employees laid off. We agree that with extra work should come extra compensation. And we are all willing to accept the added responsibilities when our efforts are acknowledged and appreciated.
Issues for Staff in 2008-2009
We have some issues that we wish to continue to see addressed. Among these is the issue of childcare for all parents at the university. We are grateful for the progress here and look forward to hearing more of the proposals that are being put forward. We also wish to express our thanks for a chance to provide input and our willingness to continue to do so.

Another issue we still wish considered is that of salary compression. Unfortunately, we realize the state of the financial situation and are considering this a lower priority for any firm action at this time.

Expansion of the Shared Leave program, however, we believe is an easily obtainable goal for this coming year. We believe that faculty and staff and therefore the university can benefit from addressing this concern.

Identity management also holds our focus this year. We are hearing of progress in this area with a committee and hope to hear of firm plans and resolutions to our concerns about use of confidential data in areas where such should not be used.

And a new issue has arisen for us. We have reviewed the policies and procedures for parking motorcycles and scooters on campus and believe that there must be a better way to resolve parking an alternative form of transportation on campus than the current method. In a time when the university is focusing on a greater environmental friendliness, we feel it would be better to encourage fewer automobiles on campus than to penalize those who try to have an impact on lessening the number of cars on campus.
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